
YEAR 3 PARENTS’ 
MEETING. 

08.09.25.



The Year 3 team are:

Jo Kennedy

Karen Good

Every other week Mrs Bell whilst I am on 

PPA.



• If you have any concerns you wish 

to talk about please see Miss 

Good or myself.

• There are members of staff in 

school who you may also talk to.





School Day

• School gates open at 8:30am

• Learning starts at 8:35am

• Gates close at 8:40am

• School day ends at 3:30pm Monday –

Thursday and 1:30pm on Friday



P.E

• Our PE days are MONDAY and

TUESDAY.

• No jewellery.

• Trainers must be brought into school.



READING EXPECTATIONS

• Book bags will be sent home every day 
and will be changed on a Monday and a 

Thursday.

• Please read with your children at home and 
write a comment/sign it. 



REMINDERS

Celebration Assembly

• Every Friday at 8.50am 

• All welcome 





HOMEWORK 
• There will be a TTRockstars activities for the children to 

access

• https://ttrockstars.com/

• A set of possible homework activities based around our 

topic will be available.  The children can earn extra 

learning points

• Please learn your spellings at home. 

https://ttrockstars.com/


How you can help at home.

• Every week your child will have a set of spellings 

to learn.

• Seesaw - each child has a seesaw account so 

please download the app and encourage your 

child to use it. 





Share the school website with our parents.



REMINDERS

• School Website

• School Twitter (X) 



Medication.

• If your child has any medication or 

needs an inhaler in school please 

make sure it is labelled and not 

expired. 



Home School Agreement.



Flu Immunisation

On the 16th October children 

will have the flu immunisation 

in school. 

Use QR code to access 

consent form online. 

If you are struggling come 

into school and we can help.



ONLINE SAFETY

There are parental controls you can use to support with this. For example:

https://www.youtube.com/watch?app=desktop&v=ntX

LEApqiRk



FINALLY…

• Attendance

• Timings 

The school day begins at 8.35am. Our 
door is ALWAYS open. Please feel free 
to ask any questions about this year.


